
-----Original Message----- 
From: luckyandelvis2@everyactioncustom.com <luckyandelvis2@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 3:36 PMd 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I do not support wind turbines!!! 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
As a New Jersey resident I oppose offshore wind. In Atlantic Shores own statements they say wind 
turbines will have no effect on climate change. A Havard study said that turbines lead to the warming of 
the ocean and earth. The wind farms will destroy our fishing industry a major supplier of fresh fish and 
jibs. More whales, dolphins and other sea life will die from sonar mapping, construction, and the 
constant vibration created by turbines. Plus the large amount of cables ran across the ocean floor will 
kill shellfish and other bottom dwellers. Destroying the Ocean to save the Earth doesn't make sense. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Harper 
193 Landing Rd  Cape May Court House, NJ 08210-1113 luckyandelvis2@aol.com 
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